
October 2022, Neidig Elementary 
Safety Meeting Minutes 

 
Safety Committee Members 
Robert Christine* 
Anthony Henry* 
Laird Ihle* 
Osheanna Lonergan* 
Scott Godshalk* 
Jay Detweiler* 
Vicki Schuller* 
*In Attendance 
 
 
The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting held on October 12, 2022: 
 Reviewed and discussed employee accident reports. 

 
 Neidig concerns: 

• Nothing found 
 
 A building inspection of Neidig was conducted: 

• Newly installed railing in stairwell needs to be painted 
• Door card reader time needs to be adjusted 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting will be October 19, 2022, location Quakertown Elementary.  
FSB secretary sent notification of date and time. 
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